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Next	week…..	
Tuesday	19th	September	–	Year	5	Art	
Day	
Welcome	Foundation	1	&	Foundation	2!	
Welcome	to	all	our	Foundation	2	children	–	we	now	have	a	full	cohort.	
The	children	have	settled	well	into	their	new	class	and	are	becoming	
more	and	more	familiar	each	day	with	the	rules	and	routines.	
We	are	also	delighted	with	how	well	our	nursery	children	have	settled	
into	their	setting.	It	has	been	lovely	to	see	all	the	smiling	faces	coming	
into	school	each	morning.	

Last	week	Year	6	voted	
for	their	new	Head	Boy	
and	Head	Girl.	

	
We	are	pleased	to	announce	that	
our	Head	Boy	and	Head	Girl	for	
the	Autumn	Term	will	be	James	
Bugden	and	Summer	Hutchinson.		
It	is	a	credit	to	them	that	they	
have	been	chosen	by	their	peers	
for	this	important	task.	I	have	no	
doubt	at	all	they	will	be	
wonderful	role	models	to	all	in	
our	school.		
	
	

School	Council	-	Across	the	
school,	each	class	have	been	voting	
for	their	school	council	members.	
The	chosen	representatives	are	–	
Y1	–	Lewis	Critchley	&	Viennah-Rose	
Wallace	
Y2	–	Cole	Hignett	&	Alexis	Williams	
Y3	–	Terry	Hill	&	Poppy	Newman	
Y4	–	Hallie	Nugent	&	Sam	Thompson	
Y5	–	Dylan	Hignett	&	Hannah	
Thompson	
Y6	–	Aidan	Maloney	&	Lucy	Marrin	
	

Also	this	week	in	school…	

	

	
 

 

Art	Day	

	
Some	of	our	gifted	artists	had	a	lovely	
day	working	with	Mr	Fennelly	
creating	angels	for	our	new	hall	
display.	It	was	great	to	see	our	older	
pupils	working	alongside	and	
supporting	our	younger	pupils.	Mr	
Fennelly	will	be	back	next	week	to	
work	with	Year	5.	
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Our	lunchtime	
taekwando	
sessions	
started	and	
everyone	had	
fun!	

The	children	in	
‘Little	Angels’	
have	been	
learning	about	
the	importance	
of	dental	
hygiene.	
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If	you	ever	have	any	concerns,	worries	or	suggestions	please	do	not	hesitate	to	speak	
to	your	child’s	class	teacher,	Mrs	Bennison,	Mrs	Young	or	myself.	Thank	you	for	your	

continued	support.	
					Mrs	S	Ralph	
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After-school	Clubs		
Our	new	programme	of	after-school	
clubs	has	started	for	this	half	term.	If	
your	child	is	attending	a	club	please	
ensure	that	you	collect	them	from	the	
correct	exit	on	time.		
	
IMPORTANT	REMINDER  
We	are	a	Nut	Free	School	
There	are	pupils	in	our	school	who	have	
a	severe,	life-threatening	allergy	to	nuts	
including:	
Peanuts	
Peanut	butter	
Pecans	
Walnuts	
Nut	oils	&	flavourings	etc	
Touching	or	eating	these	items	may	
provoke	a	severe	allergic	reaction.	
For	the	safety	of	these	pupils	we	are	
asking	parents	not	to	send	any	food	
containing	these	items	to	school.	Thank	
you	for	your	cooperation	in	this	matter.	

School	Uniform	(please	see	our	school	uniform	
policy	on	our	website)	
	

Thank	you	to	all	our	families	who	are	adhering	to	the	school’s	
uniform	policy.	The	children	look	incredibly	smart!		
	

School	Dinner	
If	you	pay	for	school	dinners	the	money	must	be	paid	in	advance	
to	the	school	office.	The	cost	of	a	dinner	is	£2.30	which	is	a	slight	
increase	from	last	year.	
 

Milk	-	If	you	wish	your	child	to	have	milk	in	school,	please	
ensure	this	has	been	paid	for	via	Cool	Milk.		
	
Weekly	Attendance  
It	is	wonderful	to	see	that	the	vast	majority	of	children	are	in	
school	every	day	and	on	time.	Our	gates	open	at	8:45am	each	
morning	and	children	are	welcome	to	come	into	school	straight	
away.	This	helps	settle	the	children	quickly	so	they	are	
immediately	ready	to	start	work	at	9am.	Toast	club	runs	from	
8:15am	and	parents	do	not	need	to	book	to	use	this	provision.		
Congratulations	to	Year	1	for	having	the	best	attendance	this	
week	–	keep	it	up!	
Year	1	–	97.7%	
Year	2	–	91.1%	
Year	3	–	94%	
Year	4	–	94.8%	
Year	5	–	95.6%	
Year	6	–	91.5%	
Let’s	all	aim	for	100%	next	week!	

Emergency	Contacts		
If	your	details	(address,	phone	numbers	etc.)	have	changed	over	the	summer,	please	notify	the	school	office	
so	we	can	update	them	on	our	systems.	This	is	vital	in	case	we	need	to	contact	you	in	an	emergency.	


